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Welcome to the KPW Newsleter!  
Our goal is to keep you informed about the latest updates and provide you with excep�onal 
service. In addi�on to news, we will share maintenance updates, reminders, instruc�ons, and 
helpful �ps on various topics, from managing your thermostat to keeping your appliances in 
top-notch condi�on. 

Let's begin with the most recent news.  

ANNUAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
KPW is pleased to announce the 2024 Annual Mee�ng date of January 17, 2024.  The mee�ng 
will be held in the Veterans Theatre from 9:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  There will be a follow up 
announcement with registra�on informa�on and instruc�ons.  The capacity of the Theater is 
850, and registra�on will be limited to one member per household up to capacity. 

If you have any ques�ons concerning the mee�ng please contact KPW at 813-633-0061 or 
contactkpw@kpwservice.com.   
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Board News: 

Board Update: Welcoming New Members and Expressing Gra�tude 

We're excited to announce two new additions to our Board of Directors! Kate Collins and John 
Poor join us, bringing valuable expertise and fresh perspectives to our team. 

Kate, a former CPA and high school Algebra teacher, brings a deep understanding of accounting 
and educational needs. John, with his extensive background in the automotive industry, offers a 
keen sense of business acumen and practical problem-solving skills. 

We extend our sincere gratitude to Dave Popovich, our outgoing President, who stepped down 
in November. Dave's leadership and dedication have been instrumental in our early success, 
and we're thrilled to welcome him as an advisor. Roger Johnson, our current Vice President, has 
seamlessly transitioned into the Presidents role, ensuring continued momentum and stability. 

Our heartfelt thanks also go to Mike Trela, our retiring Treasurer. Mike's financial expertise and 
commitment have been invaluable to this recovery, and we're grateful for his continued 
support as an advisor. Kate Collins will take over as Treasurer at the upcoming Annual Meeting, 
ensuring a smooth handover of responsibilities. 

Please join us in welcoming Kate and John to the Board and thanking Dave and Mike for their 
outstanding contributions. We're confident that with this dynamic team, our organization will 
continue to thrive and achieve even greater success. 

 
 

Need those email addresses: 

If you received this Newsleter through your email, we have your email address but if you got it 

through social media or personal contacts send your email to us at 

contactkpw@kpwservice.com.  

Your voices Count. 
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If you received great service and want us to know or if you did not receive good service and 
want us to know or want to contact us for any reason, please do not hesitate.  We want to hear 
from you at: contactkpw@kpwservice.com 

If you would like to contact Mike Trela concerning the newsleter, please contact 
mike@kpwservice.com 

More informa�on is available on our website www.kpwservice.com 

Thank you for being part of the KPW community. We appreciate your con�nued support, and 
we look forward to serving you with excellence. If you have any ques�ons or concerns, please 
don't hesitate to reach out to us through our email or website. 

 

KPW Board of Directors 

 

 

 

Please see the separate email for a copy of our Pricing 
and 2024 KPW Annual Service Agreement. 
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